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Feedback: Stats SA bilateral meeting - 11 October 2024 

 

Members will recall that the PSA declared a dispute through the General Public Service Sectoral 

Bargaining Council (GPSSBC) on the interpretation and application of Resolution 3/2014 on the 

Organisational Rights Agreement. 

 

Parties previously met on 4 September 2024 through conciliation and there was an agreement to extend 

the conciliation by 60 days. Parties met on 11 October 2024 through a facilitation by the DPSA and it was 

agreed that a follow-up meeting will be convened after seven days to afford parties to consider various 

options that were presented during the meeting. 

 

The PSA will convene and extend the invitation again to the first respondent, being Stats SA and the 

second respondent. the DPSA. Members will be updated on developments.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: STATISTICS SOUTH AFRICA (STATS SA) 

11-10-2024 

 
 


